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Ushers:    Robby Brown, Glen Hyatt 
Deacon of the Month:  Steve Wainright 
Nursery:   Robin Morrison, Meagan Willingham 
Audio/Video Team:  Audio – Tim Perry 

Camera – Steve Wainright 
Computer – Brenda Freeman 

Counters:   Janice Vise, Carla Tullis  
 

Upcoming Events... 
 

 

Wednesday, June 18        6:00 pm Bible Study 
     HBC Kids 
     Frontline Student Ministry @ CCMS 
  

Saturday, June 21         7:00 am SLC Trip -meet @ HBC to depart 
 

Sunday, June 22                 9:00 am Sunday School  
      10:00 am Worship Service 

 
         
   
         

   

    
 

      
                                 

   
     
  
    
  
  
 

 

Announcements 

 There will be a meeting for SLC Mission Trip participants after the 
Service today. Trip participants will meet at the church at 7:00 AM Saturday, 
June 21, to leave for the airport. They will return Friday, June 27. Please be in 
prayer for safe travels and a successful Kids Camp at Awaken City Church. 
 

 Join us Wednesday nights at 6:00 for Bible Study!  HBC Kids Ministry 
meets in the Children’s Department on the 2nd floor. Frontline Student Ministry 
will meet at CCMS June 18 for games and a cookout. 
 

 There will be no Kids Praise during June and July to give your children 
the opportunity to worship with you. The nursery is available for small 
children. Kids Praise will resume in August.  
 

 Diamond Set will be taking a trip to the Anniston Museum of Natural 
History on Tuesday, June 24. They will leave the church at 9:00 AM. The 
cost will be $12 - $15, depending on the number of participants. They will stop 
for lunch. If you would like to go, please sign up at the Welcome Desk. 
 

 Made In the Image Book Club Meeting will be June 24, 6:30 PM at HBC. 
This month’s book is “The Keys to Gramercy Park” by Candice Sue Patterson. 
 

 Frontline Student Ministry will be going to Motion Student Conference in 
Birmingham, July 24-26. The total price for students is $150. A $25 deposit is 
due when you sign up. Please see Chris Miller for details. 
 

 The church library asks that you return any books or resources that you 
have had checked out for 6 months or longer. You may recheck out any 
resources that you are still using. 
 
 

 
 

 

C h u r c h  I n f o r m a t i o n  

M a i l i n g :  P .  O .  B o x  1 1 6 ,  P h y s i c a l :  1 5 5  A l m o n  S t r e e t ,  

H e f l i n ,  A l a b a m a  3 6 2 6 4  

P h o n e :  2 5 6 - 4 6 3 - 2 5 7 6  

E m a i l :   h e f l i n b a p t i s t @ c e n t u r y t e l . n e t  

W e b s i t e :   w w w . h e f l i n b a p t i s t . o r g  

                                    

Heflin Baptist Church 
June 15, 2025 

Give using Tithe.ly Visit our website 


